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Northville Fire Headquarters 
Northville, Michigan  

Northville Township is located in 
the northwest corner of Wayne 
County, Michigan.  The Township 
Fire Department provides service 
for a community with a 
population of 20,192 within a 16.5 
square mile area. 
 
The new Fire Headquarters is 
24,318 square feet and is located 
at Millennium Park across from 
Northville High School on the 
south side of Six Mile Road.  

 
Spalding DeDecker Associates, Inc. 
(SDA) was responsible for the design 
of the site improvements, including 
grading, paving, and utility services. 
 
SPECIAL FEATURES 
SDA designed stormwater 
management facilities to fit into the 
surrounding Northville Hills 
Subdivision and Millennium Park 
plans.  
 
 

 

OWNER / CLIENT 

Charter Township of Northville 

French Associates, Inc. 

 
PROJECT START - END  

October 2002 - August 2004 

 
SDA PROJECT NO. 

DV02-032 

 


